
The Georgia Department of Education makes the survey available in English or Spanish

Complete the ten-question survey, Select Clayton County Public Schools, and press SUBMIT

Your responses are not individually tracked and are kept confidential

 The online link will be available January 15, 2023 to May 30, 2023

Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) values our parent input. Please assist us by
participating in the Georgia Department of Education‘s (GADOE) annual parent
satisfaction survey for parents of students with disabilities. This annual survey is
confidential and allows the Georgia Department of Education (GADOE) to receive
feedback regarding parents' level of satisfaction with the program, services, and
communication. The survey is completed quickly and your feedback will be used to
help us make improvements.

The survey can be taken electronically online by using the following link: 

https://tinyurl.com/DESParentSurvey



Thank you and we look forward to your feedback.




Clayton County Public Schools



Department of 
Exceptional Students




We would love to hear from YOU! Please, share your voice. 

https://tinyurl.com/DESParentSurvey

